
 

Rumpke Service Delayed This Week 

Happy Independence Day!  
Rumpke service will be delayed this week because of the Independence Day holiday. Customers 
with Tuesday service days will be collected on Wednesday. Wednesday customers will be collected 
on Thursday. Our Thursday customers will be serviced on Friday, and our Friday customers will be 
collected on Saturday. Please remember to place trash and recycling at the curb the night before 
your scheduled service day, as collection times may vary.  
 

Independence Day Waste Tips 

• Make sure all spent fireworks. charcoal embers and ash are soaked in water prior to 
disposal, to ensure they won’t reignite.  

• Take your empty propane tanks back to stores to be refilled, and don’t place in trash or 
recycling containers.  

• Pool chemicals should never be placed in trash or recycling. Contact your solid waste 
district for disposal options.  

• Remember to recycle your bottles, cans and cups at your holiday parties!  

 


